



Hal Hunsaker PRESIDENT Thomas Poole VICE-PRESIDENT

CLASS HISTORY

The 1958 seniors 12 years ago began school here at dear old Shidler High. There are 12 members who started and will finish here. Included are-Wendell Bookout, Bobby Vogele, Linda Hendryx, Mary Ann Smith, Phyllis Brown, Bill Kindle, James Pace, Frances Grady, Shirley Punches, Joe Smith, Juanita Walker, Earl Harrison, and Sue Spiva. Through the years we have gained and lost classmates until today there are 39 of

Grade and Jr. High School were relatively quiet as compared to the four following high school years.

(Those were the good old days!)

As freshmen we began the long climb toward graduation with our leaders, Sue Spiva-President, Chris Clapp-Vice President, and Johnny Criner-Secretary. We were happy to welcome aboard Sharyn Jackson and Ellen Jane Fender who came from Grainola. Our royalty started this year with Sue Spiva, who was Carnival Queen Attendant.

During the Sophomore year our class officers were Bob Amold-President, RaMona Rhodes-Vice President, Judy Hines-Secretary; and we moved up in the world for the Band Queen that year was our own Carmen Bet-

Our Junior year was even better! Our leaders were Wendell Bookout-President, Chris Clapp-Vice President, Judy Hines-Secretary. We were again honored with royalty in our class; this time the Homecoming Queen, Karen Goff, and both Attendants, Jaquita Davidson and Carmen Betzer. "Adam's Evening", our Junior Play, will be a challenge to all following classes, and the success of our Jr.-Sr. Banquet, "Calypso," will never be equaled. We are also very proud of our Girl Stater's and Boy Stater's who were Judy Hines,

Carmen Betzer, Thomas Poole, and Hal Hunsaker. But our Senior year will remain in memory the longest. Class officers were Hal Hunsaker-President, Thomas Poole-Vice President, Linda Pierce-Secretary. This year our school was guided in high fashion as Carmen Betzer was President of the Student Council. Again we had royalty when Norma Lee Johnston was Carnival Queen and Linda Pierce, Homecoming Queen Attendant. We heartily welcomed three students from Foraker High School-Hazel Carlisle, Dean Ellen Worthington, and George Vaden. Our class was represented high on the Gusher staff by four members. LaVonne Swopes was Head Student Librarian and Dalton Lunsford and Bill Kindle were Student Lab. Assistants. Rose Ricketts, with her unassuming presence, has cast dignity for our class during her four years here. Beverly Laye and Paula Alfrey have been two of our representatives in speech and music along with Ina Nail, who is on the State Honor Society. Anna Sue Rogers was named the Betty Crocker Homemaker of Tomorrow, and the senior D.A.R. Award was given to Judy Hines. The Pep Club was led by three cheerleaders, two of which were seniors, Linda Pierce and Karen Goff. Also leading were Carmen Betzer and Sue Spiva, who were twirlers in our Tiger's Band, and Billy Clay who spent four faithful years in the organization. We would like to express a special thanks to Jane Davenport who through her enthusiasum has kept spirits high at athletic events, to Patty Hanning who has complimented our class with her artistic abilities, and to Sally Vaden who was one of the senior representatives of the F.H.A.

No matter how you look at it, these will be years to remember, for they have been Grrreat!